
 
 

29th May 2023 
AIPSO Condemns brutal attacks against Wrestlers 
 
The All India Peace and Solidarity Organisation condemns the police attack on the 
peaceful demonstration of the wrestlers. It is ironical that while the accused member 
of parliament is allowed to move scot free while the victims are being punished by 
the central government and the Delhi police. The police have forcefully removed the 
tents and are denying the right of protest. 
 

 The AIPSO expresses it solidarity with the wrestlers who were detained and will 
continue to protest against the attitude of the government which is protecting a 
person who is accused of sexual harassment, shamefully even on a minor. 
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